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Notice on Engagement with Policy Makers 
 

Overview 

At Sandbrook Capital, we are committed to transparency and active engagement with key industry bodies 
and governmental agencies. Our engagement with these organizations is conducted with a high level of 
transparency and in accordance with the best practices outlined by the United Nations Principles for 
Responsible Investment (UN PRI). We believe that open reporting and active participation in these bodies 
are essential to fostering a collaborative environment that drives positive change in the energy sector. By 
aligning our practices with UN PRI standards, we ensure that our political engagements are ethical, 
responsible, and contribute to the broader goals of sustainability and corporate responsibility. 
 
We actively engage with the Department of Energy and its Loan Programs Office, which plays a crucial role 
in advancing innovative energy projects. Additionally, our portfolio companies are members of prominent 
industry associations. In the US, Sandbrook portfolio companies are members of trade associations and 
advocacy groups such as Solar Energy Industries Association, American Clean Power Association, 
Americans for a Clean Energy Grid, the Salt Lake Chamber of Commerce and Interwest Energy Alliance. In 
Europe our companies are members of associations such as BVES (German Energy Storage Association) 
and the Electric Storage Network and Flexible Generators Group in the UK. These memberships enable us 
to stay at the forefront of industry developments and advocate for policies that support sustainable and 
innovative energy solutions. 
  


